Principal Message 2/3/23
Stevenson Families,

The book fair wrapped up this week and we saw many students enjoying their new book
purchases. Thank you to the volunteers that helped Mrs. Monroe with the book fair
throughout the week. Your assistance is appreciated! Speaking of appreciation, thank you to
our volunteers that assisted with spring pictures today also.

We are hosting a Study Skills Informational Night on Wednesday, Feb. 15 from 4:00 — 5:00 pm.
Come out and learn ways to support your child with homework, studying, and test taking skills.
Feel free to bring your device from home to receive support with accessing Focus, launchpad,
and other instructional apps used at school. Please RSVP by clicking the link.
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScAx2n3mugFct wLCr-
OvGsmwzjFpplo6mcB4DZeZ3qOUYVyQ/viewform?usp=pp url

Mark your calendar, Guidance Counselor Appreciation Week begins on Monday. Don’t forget
to show Mrs. Silva how much you appreciate all her support of our students and families. She is
truly dedicated to helping our students succeed.

Remember that Kindness Grams pre-sales are available. Place your order by February 6th at
https://tinyurl.com/KindnessGrams2023. Kindness Grams will be distributed to recipients on
February 14th. Table sales for individual items will be available on February 14th before school
and during recess, but only cash will be accepted. Also please click on the signup link if you
would like to help out with table

sales. https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B054FABAC2CA1FF2-kindnessl.

Our Kindness Challenge is now underway. Bring in those items for our furry friends at the SPCA.
Grades K-1 are Team Cats—Food (dry and canned cat and kitten food) (no treats)

Grades 2-3 are Team Dogs— Food (dog and puppy canned and dry food) (no treats)

Grades 4-5 are Team Treats (Dogs and Cats)

Grade 6 is Team Toys (Dogs and Cats)

Also, don’t forget that students can bring in a photo of their pet to add to our bulletin board.

Photos can be turned into Mrs. Silva.

We have a new issue that | would like your help with. Lately in the upper grades, we have had
students chewing gum. There is a long-standing rule against chewing gum in school. Please
remind your child of this rule and make sure they do not come to school with gum. We
appreciate your help with this.

That's it for this week. If you have any extra time in the afternoons, we could always use help
with moving cones during car loop dismissal. | hope you all have a wonderful weekend!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Fleeger
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